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Construction Employers Would Be Remiss Not to Sweat the
Increased Risks of Heat Exposure
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In a bylined article published by Construction Executive, Curt Moore reminds employers of the legal

risks associated with heat-related hazards on the jobsite. He explains the importance of

construction employers having an effective heat-stress program that trains employees on how to

recognize and prevent heat-related illness and symptoms. Curt also provides additional steps that

employers should take to lessen the risks of heat exposure as the summer months draw near.

To read the article visit Construction Executive.
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